
JUNE 2023 Newsletter
 CLUB PRESIDENT’S 
MESSAGE
By Robert Paine / May 31, 2023
I hope you have been able to get outside and enjoy the relatively 
cool temperatures, when it isn’t raining that is. But that rain has 
given us beautiful flowers and other foliage. There were lots of 
things to do this past month, both with the club and in town. 
Sometimes it’s difficult to choose among all the offerings!

June 8 is our last meeting before taking a break for summer. This 
break doesn’t mean all activities will stop. At the meeting we will 
discuss what activities will occur over the summer. We will not 
have a guest speaker in order to allow you to socialize before we 
take a couple of months off from meetings.
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Maybe you can make plans with someone at the meeting to meet 
up for coffee, a trip to the aquarium at Pine Knoll Shores or the 
beach, or whatever you like to do in the summer. There are plenty 
of people in the club who would love to join you on your 
adventures.

I have enjoyed serving as your president for the past six months. I 
wish it had not been necessary, but I appreciate you welcoming 
me and helping me when I stumbled. Next year I will be serving 
as your vice president and will be looking for speakers. If there 
are any people or groups you would like to hear speak, please let 
me know. 
I hope to see you at the meeting on the 8th. If not, I hope you 
have a wonderful summer and remember everyone in the club is 
here for you. If you need anything just let us know and we will 
either help you ourselves or help you find someone whom can.

Cathy Lane, President, Newcomers Club of New Bern

View the complete June 2023 email here.

JUNE 2023 ACTIVITY UPDATE
By Robert Paine / May 31, 2023
As the club year comes to a close, we can look back on so many 
great activities this year.

We have groups that meet regularly to play a variety of sports and 
games; create masterpieces in crafts, photos, and creative 
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writing; take trips to places ranging from downtown New Bern to 
Asheville to the Kentucky Derby; get together to socialize over 
food, wine, or books; and we even have a new boating group 
that’s started venturing onto the water for fun (no boat required).

Many of these activities will continue through the summer months. 
For example, the Day Trips group has scheduled a bicycle tour of 
New Bern as well as a “Kick off the Summer” day at Atlantic 
Beach/Fort Macon in June, and the Boating group has several 
events planned throughout the summer, ranging from a dinner 
cruise to kayaking.

Check our web site or contact the activity leader for details. And if 
there’s a new activity you’d like to see started or one you’d like to 
help lead, please reach out to me to discuss the possibilities.

Have a wonderful summer, Ellen Cioccio, Activities Director


